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Dear Friends,

Welcome to the May edition of our monthly e-newsletter.

that on our website and social media platforms.

sils through our high-powered microscope.

Well, May is here, and we are starting to plan for the summer months.
As you can imagine June to September are our busiest months here
at the museum and, with the main tourist season almost upon us,
planning is key to maximising our potential with the visitor experience.
Carla, our operations manager, works hard to develop the plan and
events that will make up our summer programme. Carla also makes
sure that our wonderful front of house team and volunteers are
trained and supported during the busy season. We will be releasing
our summer programme of events and activities shortly, so look out for

The Lyme Regis Fossil Festival that was on the weekend of April 29-30,
was d huge success, with record crowd:s in attendance. Our museum
was actively involved with the organisation of this year’s festival. We
also played an active role in the festival's education day on the
Friday before the start of the festival and Nick Nugent, the museum’s
Education Coordinator, delivered several lessons to over 130 school
children from the Lyme Regis and surrounding areas. Qur museum stall
proved to be a popular stop in the exhibitors’ marquee, where our
wonderful staff, volunteers and trustees were on hand to assist families
as they learned about the museum and got to look at an array of fos-
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Children’s Fossil Competition

The Children’s Fossil Competition is back! Yes, the fabulous competition is back
for its second year. So, fo all of you, young fossil collectors, palaeontologists,
and geologists out there, we have a few questions for you... Have you ever
found a fossilg Maybe you have a collection of fossils2 Have you ever won-
dered what it would be like to have your fossil on display at The Efches Collec-
tion where thousands of visitors will get fo see it2 If the answer is a big YES! fo
any or all of those questions, then visit the Fossil Comp webpage for more infor-
mation on how fo enter.
We are grateful to both of this year's sponsors, coming back for a second year
PetroStrat and our new sponsor Foster Care Associates.

For more information please
email the team: fossilcomp@theetchescollection.org

Volunteer Opportunities

Become a2 member of our team!

Are you looking for a volunteer opportunity to help a small independent and
modern museum with a whole host of fun, exciting and meaningful activities
on day-to-day operatfions?2 Then why not become part of our team at The
Etches Collection — Museum of Jurassic Marine Life? You don't have to be an
experf in geology or palaeontology; just be passionate, supportive, reliable,
fun, and enthusiastic about making the visitor experience as enjoyable as
possible.

To Learn more about the role, how you can help and how you will benefit
please head fo our website,
email: Info@theetchescollection.org or call us on 01929 270000.

Opportunities to Support the
Museum

Etches Collection Friends Membership Package: Support us by subscribing

to our Etches Annual 'Friends’ Membership package of £49.99. To find out

more about this exclusive opporfunity and how to purchase, please speak
to a member of our team

Etches Online: The Etches Collection Digital Subscription (Etches Online).

Your chance to have exclusive virfual access to our amazing museum from

wherever you are in the world. Supporf the museum 'virtually’ for a monthly

recurring subscriptfion of only £4.99 per month or £54.99 for the full year. To
find out more speak to our team or visit our website.

Unique opportunities to help grow the imaginative, inquisitive, and wonder-
ful minds of children: We welcome many school groups for educational visits
each year, where children learn about geology and palaeontology. With a
generous donation fowards our education fund many more children could
learn with us. The museum also hosts many wonderful activities throughout
the year, such as the Children's Fossil Competition. We are continually look-
ing for sponsorship opportunities and donations to promote earth sciences.
For more information, please visit our website.



